
 

 

 

25/09/2025 

RE: INTERSCHOOLS SHOW JUMPING 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As you are aware, a number of our students have been liaising with Ms Twomey in 
relation to the upcoming Interschool Show Jumping competition which will take place 
on Saturday to 4th of October in Garranmore Equestrian Centre. 

This competition is open to both primary and secondary schools and we have asked our 
students who are currently involved in the area of equine to enter the competition. 

Please note the following arrangements: 

• We will enter one team of four. 
• All four students will also be entered as individuals. 
• The school will cover the entry fee. 
• The school will provide numnaghs with our school crest on the day. 
• Times will be available following closing date for entries (Sept 30th). 
• Ms Twomey will liaise with students individually in relation to height entries etc. 
• Ms Twomey will be in attendance on the day. 

 

We wish our students well on the day. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

____________________ 

Denis O’Rourke 

Principal 


